
TO: Response to Gail Arnall re: Potter’s House 
FROM: Seekers Church Stewards 
 
 
a.  How important is The Potter’s House to your church community? 

Not currently important – valued as historical and symbolic heartbeat of CoS. On a scale of  
1-10, maybe 3. 
 

b.  Do you see The Potter’s House as a meeting place for your 

     community? No, because we have space with parking available. 
 
c.  What type of partnership would you like to have with The Potter’s House  
    going forward?  Would your congregation want to schedule a monthly  
    event at The Potter’s House? 

Interest in training events for particular issues (like low-income housing, healthcare for 
low-income populations or re-entry programs); possibly a writer’s group. 
 

d.  Is there someone in your community who might consider joining the 
     Steering Committee? 
 Possibly Sharon Lloyd or Brad Becker 
 
d.  Would each C of S community be willing to help distribute 

     information about The Potter’s House events? 
 Yes, we would be glad to have automatic links to our Facebook page. Send to Deborah 
Sokolove (dsy@dsokolove.com) or Margreta Silverstone (mks@margreta.com)  
 
e.   Would each community help us promote the Pay It Forward 
      Membership  Club and possibly other campaigns? 
 Yes. 
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